
Dear Sarah & Rob

Just a quick card to say a huge thank you for coming 
over to see me, it was so lovely to meet you both.

As always your staff have made my little escape 
wonderful, especially Andrea, Amy, Janet and Owen, 
what a lovely young man - a true gentleman.

I am so pleased you are having future events too.

I’m hoping to return for Danny Wilde, he’s so joyful 
and uplifting.

You guys are doing so well, a great job with this 
beautiful place and I will continue to share and 
actively promote to friends and followers.

I would love to see local bands come here, i know a few 
are really good and also the Jazz Club could maybe 
recommend you to their traveling musicians too.

Take care and keep warm, sweethearts.

Love and blessings

Sal
xxx


